
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Burns, JamesJamesBurns@gov.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/2/2015 6:04:49 PM
Subject: Re: Molly - Black Caucus Meeting

Thanks for trying. 
KV

On Mar 2, 2015, at 5:07 PM, Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I spoke with Superintendent Spearman this afternoon. She is on the road all this week making announcements 
at schools for the teacher of the year finalists so she is not available.

James H. Burns
Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cell: 803-315-3899
Office: 803-734-5117

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 10:55 AM
To: Burns, James; Baker, Josh
Subject: RE: Molly - Black Caucus Meeting

3/3 - 11:00am Minority Caucus - Blatt 305

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 9:56 AM
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov); Josh Baker
Subject: Molly - Black Caucus Meeting

I need help getting in touch with Molly about attending the Black Caucus meeting 
tomorrow to discuss appointing the Superintendent of Education.
Thanks, KV

Tuesday, March3, 2015

10:00 Legislative Black Caucus - Blatt 427

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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